
Summer Closing 2020

The Danish office of FlowCon International will be closed during the summer from:

July 11th to July 26th (both days included)

If You in this period have any urgent technical questions - please contact one of our
other offices. 
Contact details can be found on: flowcon.com/about-flowcon/contact-us

FlowCon International is at Your disposal for any further information and
assures You, that Your orders will be given careful attention.

IMPORTANT: Last shipping date is: Tuesday, July 7th 2020.

NEWSNEWS

Flow
C

on International can accept no responsibility for possible errors in any printed m
aterial. All rights reserved. 06.2020 www.flowcon.com

 D E N M A R K  •  D U B A I  •  U S A  •  C H I N A  •  S I N G A P O R E
 

http://flowcon.com/about-flowcon/contact-us
https://www.linkedin.com/company/flowcon-international
https://www.youtube.com/user/FlowConInternational
http://www.flowcon.com
http://www.flowcon.com

